Monday Message #21

Hello Calam Temple,

Today's message is clear. 


"As we express our gratitude, we must never forget that the highest appreciation is not to utter words but to live by them."     John F. Kenney


On behalf of myself, First Lady Joan, and the 2021 Divan and Ladies, we wish you a blessed Memorial Day holiday.

Sincerely,
Jim Logan
Potentate
Calam Shriners.
